
 

International Staff Week 

University of Crete 
The University of Crete organizes the 1st International Staff 
Week, which will be held from July 3rd until July 6th, 2017. The 
program will provide colleagues the opportunity to learn more about 
the University of Crete and Cretan civilization through presentations 
and intercultural workshops from our support units. Participants will 
also be given the opportunity to share best practices and experience 
regarding the Erasmus program.  

The program will be available at the end of April.  

Priority will be given to applicants from International Relations 
Offices of partner Universities.    

Entry is limited to two persons from each institution.  

You may find the registration form at the following link: 

https://goo.gl/04KJRy 

For further information please contact: Ms Eirini Timioteraki, 
timioteraki@admin.uoc.gr, +30 28310 77723. 

 

We kindly ask you to share the information among your colleagues.  

 Thank you in advance! 

The International Relations Department 

 

 

Deadline for applications: March 31st, 2017. 
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